
NOTICE OF HEARING
Nowood Watershed Improvement DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed 
budget for Nowood Watershed Improvement District for the fis-
cal year ending June 30, 2025, which is now being considered by 
the Board of Nowood Watershed Improvement District, will be 
held at 515 N Sherman Ave., Manderson, Wyoming on the 1stday 
of July, 2024, at 7:00 p.m., at which time any and all persons 
interested may appear and be heard respecting such budget.  A 
summary of such proposed budget follows:

SUMMARY OF BUDGET

	 Estimated Total	Estimated	            Estimate of Tax
	 Cash &	 Total	                   Requirements
FUND	 Revenues	 Budget	 Amount	  Mill Levy

General Fund	$5,029,000	 $5,031,553	 $0	              0
	

DETAILS OF 	 DISTRICT GENERAL FUND REQUIREMENTS

	 Tentative

Administration	 $	30,750

Operations	 $ 5,000,000

Indirect Costs	 $	 803

Capital Outlay	 $	 0

Debt Service	 $	 0

Reserves	 $	 0

TOTAL CASH REQUIREMENTS   	  $5,031,553

June 27, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE


